
 
 
Special Council Meeting to be held on  
Friday, July 4, 2025, at 1 p.m. to discuss a 
Lift of Holding Application for  
23 Welland Street  
 

Please be advised that in accordance with the Town of Perth Public Notice By-law No. 
5122, notice is hereby given that a Special Council Meeting will take place on  
Friday, July 4, 2025, at 1 p.m. to discuss a Lift of Holding Application for  
23 Welland Street.   
 
The meeting will be held in Council Chambers, Town Hall, 80 Gore Street East, Perth, 
at 1 p.m. and livestreamed via the Town’s Facebook page and available afterwards on 
the Town’s YouTube channel for the public. 
 
For further information regarding the lift of holding application, please contact Joanna 
Bowes, Director of Development Services at 613-267-3311 ext. 2235 or by email at 
jbowes@perth.ca. 
 
Dated at Perth, ON this 2nd day of July, 2025. 
Amanda Noël 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Town of Perth 
80 Gore Street East, Perth, ON 
Tel: 613-267-3311, Ext. 2239 
Email: anoel@perth.ca 
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